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Queensland Water Directorate       
e-flash
Information for Water Industry Managers and Practitioners in Queensland Local Government (Issue # 16) 26 July 2007

1.  Local Government Reform
2.  System Leakage Management Plan Training
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Local Government Reform

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
As you will be aware the rumours of an early release of the Reform Commission’s review have been confirmed and the report will be released tomorrow (Friday 27th). The QWD will be reviewing the report and attending appropriate briefings in order to summarise and report on the potential impacts on the Water Industry. 

To this end we last week held a meeting jointly with LGAQ and several industry experts to generate likely scenarios to be offered in the review and devise a process for dealing with the likely outcomes. More on this process will be reported in the future. Until then the QWD and a vast number of Queenslanders are eagerly awaiting the release of the report tomorrow and information in the associated announcements.

Keep an eye on the following websites around lunch time, there may be some congestion given the interest in the paper.

The State Government Reform Website  http://www.strongercouncils.qld.gov.au/ 

DLGP Media Site                                    http://www.lgp.qld.gov.au/?id=41  

Local Government Reform Commission   http://www.lgrc.qld.gov.au/ 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

System Leakage Management Plan Training – additional date announced

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Although Councils currently have other important issues on their minds, particularly with the Commissions report being released tomorrow, don’t forget that regardless of amalgamation issues, System Leakage Management Plans are relevant regardless of which Council is responsible for the infrastructure. The SLMP is a statutory requirement under Chapter 3 of the Water Act which is due by October this year for medium and large Councils and October 2008 for small Councils. The QWD training is designed to assist Councils in completing their SLMP requirements

The SLMP workshops scheduled for Emerald and Mount Isa have been cancelled due to a lack of registrations.   The workshops at Atherton and Gayndah have received strong interest and will be still going ahead. 

An additional workshop is also scheduled be held in Toowoomba on 12 and 13 September, further details of venue will be advised.  Full details of the workshops together with brochure and registration form are available on our website www.qldwater.com.au. 
Workshop venues and dates are below:

7, 8 August – Atherton

16, 17 August – Gayndah

12, 13 September - Toowoomba 

Please email Rob rfearon@qldwater.com.au or Heather hgold@qldwater.com.au or telephone QWD on 3252 4701 for further information. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.

To add your name to the distribution list email “subscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au
To remove your name from the distribution list email “unsubscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
